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TEMPORARY UNAVAILABILITY OF 
DATABASE ACCESS

Our Production and Online databases are scheduled for database security 
enhancement on the following dates:

a.	 June 1-3, 2018; 
b.	 June 8-10, 2018; and,
c.	 June 15-17, 2018

During the said activity, access to all systems, facilities and web services will 
be affected.  Normal operations, however, will be restored on the following 
dates only:

a.	 June 4, 2018;
b.	 June 11, 2018; and, 
c.	 June 18, 2018.

Important concerns related to this matter may be relayed to our 24/7 
Corporate Action Center Hotline (02) 441-7442 or through email at 
actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph.
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